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March 25, 2024 

 
 

 

Dear valued partners, 
 
We're reaching out to inform you of an upcoming adjustment in the pricing of our products. This adjustment is 
necessary due to the rise in raw material costs and inflation within the building products industry. 

As we continue to work with our suppliers and navigate through these times, we want you to be aware of 
upcoming price changes on the following chemistries. 

 
April Price Adjustment 

• Polyurethane Roof Foam up to 8% 

• Silicones up to 12% 

• Urethanes up to 8% 

• Other chemistries, including acrylic, epoxy, primers, and sealants, up to 8% 

The following changes will go into effect April 15, 2024. Existing orders will be shipped at a price that is valid at 
the time of shipment. 
 
I encourage you to reach out to me or your local Gaco Area Manager for updated price lists and any questions. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing trust in Gaco, and I look forward to building a strong 2024 together.  
 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Loftus 
Director Commercial Coating Sales, Gaco 
Holcim Building Envelope 


